## **Henry Kendall High School**



Principal - Andrew Backhouse

## Dear Parent/Caregiver

To further support our students, ELEVATE Study Skills are presenting a free Parent Study Skills evening on **Tuesday 2 August 2016**, **7.00pm – 8.00pm** in the **School Library**.

The presentation covers the following topics:

- How parents can help their children effectively manage their time
- How parents can help their children become motivated and stay motivated
- The different types of work that students should prioritise across the year in order to improve their results
- How parents can help their children work effectively with technology whilst minimising distractions like Facebook and Instagram.

Please contact the school on 4325 2110 by Thursday 28 July 2016 to RSVP the number of people attending.

We look forward to seeing you at this worthwhile event.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Backhouse **Principal** 

Donna James

Deputy Principal

Natalie Wearne **Deputy Principal** 

21 July 2016